



Authentication and Authorisation for Research and Collaboration

## Wrap up

**Licia Florio**

AARC Coordinator

<https://aarc-project.eu/>

AARC All Hands

Geneva, 29 Nov – 1 Dec 2016

## Summary

---

- Focus for the remaining part of the project on finalising deliverables and other ‘mandatory work’;
- Training is a key aspect of AARC:
  - We need to have some good results to show
  - Fed 101 needs additional work
  - Attribute release training is being reviewed
  - Support for Sirtfi training?
- Lots of material is being prepared, we need to make it available and to promote it:
  - It can remain on the wiki, but it should be findable from the AARC site;
  - Also the AARC site is being improved to also include Y1 Review Recommendations
- Pilots another critical part:
  - More work is needed to finish the pilots and to ‘package’ them

# Summary of actions

ACTION	Who	Status
ACTION201611-01: Set date for infoshare in Jan	NA1	
ACTION201611-02: Circulate AARC strategy doc	NA1	
ACTION201611-03: Report on the AARC amendment	NA1	
ACTION201611-04: Adjust NA2 plans on the base of the comments received here	LD/IM	
ACTION201611-05: Share OIDC related work in AARC on the REFEDS WG to get inputs.	JRA1/SA1	Started
ACTION201611-06: IdP in the cloud - organise a call with relevant parties to scope the work.	LF	
ACTION201611-07: Non-Web – organise a call with relevant parties to identify requirements for a possible moonshot pilot	LF	

# Summary of actions

ACTION	Who	Status
ACTION201611-08: Create a small group to get legal consult on Del 3.5 (Uros's doc)	LF/NA3	
ACTION201611-10: AARC to provide info for SPs to manage authorisation	NA3/JRA1	
ACTION201611-11: Solicit feedback on DNA3.2 "Generic security incident response procedure for federations"	HS	Ongoing
ACTION201611-12: Organise regular f2f meetings to work on the pilots	PvD	

# Thank you Any Questions?

Licia.Florio@geant.org



<http://aarc-project.eu/>

